FREE WORKSHOP
Improving Hospital Catering for All

&5
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Calling ALL hospital caterers, dietitians, nurses, doctors,
health care assistants and other health care professionals

The Vegan Society, in association with the Hospital Caterers
Association, is hosting a FREE workshop for health care
professionals to help improve hospital catering for all.

This workshop will be held on Thursday 19" May 2016 from 10:30 to 13:30 at
The Pankhurst Centre, 60-62 Nelson Street, Manchester, M13 QWP

At this workshop, health care professionals can share experiences and find out more
about how vegan-friendly catering in hospitals can:

e Save money and time;

e Help meet legal duties;

e Improve patients’ health;

e Be much more inclusive, suitable for almost everyone;
¢ Reduce food waste;

e Reduce pressure on staff.

You don’t want to miss it: Lunch provided.

To book your place, or find out further information, please contact Andrea
Speranza on andrea.speranza@vegansociety.com or 0121 523 1730.




